
CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Consider Award of Bids for Pickups for WWTF. 

Background 

Information: 

The City opened bids on February 25, 2020 for replacement pickups for the Wastewater 
Department.  The bid tabulations are attached.  

Fiscal Impact: The total for the two replacements vehicles is $38,633.94.  The approved 2020 
Wastewater Operating budget (#602-90581-5550 – Motor Vehicles) included 
$59,000.00 for the replacement of these two vehicles.   
 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

No alternative actions recommended. 

Recommendations: Recommendation No. 1 
that the Council authorize the purchase of a new 2020 Ram 1500 Classic Tradesman 
Regular Cab ½-Ton 4WD Pick-Up for the Wastewater Department from Marthaler CDJR 
of Worthington, Minnesota, in the amount of $19,902.72, including tax and $4,100.00 
trade-in of the existing 2006 Chevrolet Regular Cab ½-Ton 2WD pickup. 
 
Recommendation No. 2 
that the Council authorize the purchase of a new 2020 Ram 1500 Classic Tradesman 
Regular Cab ½-Ton 4WD Pick-Up for the Wastewater Department from Marthaler CDJR 
of Worthington, Minnesota, in the amount of $18,731.22, including tax and $5,200.00 
trade-in of the existing 2003 Chevrolet Regular Cab ½-Ton 4WD pickup. 
 

 


